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Celebrating Manitoba! 

2020 will be a year of celebration in our province, with both the Manitoba 150th anniversary of becoming 

a province AND the Manitoba Legislative Assembly building turning 100 years old! 

 

The Gift Shop will be bringing in a quantity of the new Manitoba 150 lapel pins in both white and black. 

They will be available for both retail and bulk discount purchase.  (Exact price is yet to be determined by 

the manufacturer). If you or your office is interested a bulk purchase, please email the Gift Shop manager 

directly at laura.conlin@leg.gov.mb.ca and we will get that information to you. 

 

We will also be bringing knitted caps, coffee mugs and a few other Manitoba 150 pieces, depending on 

public response. Let us know if you’re looking for something specific! 

 

 

For the 100th anniversary of our beautiful building, the Gift Shop has 
designed a unique lapel pin to celebrate. 

This custom-designed pewter lapel pin measures 1.5” wide and just under an inch tall. At the back will be 

a magnetic clip to support the additional weight involved in a real pewter pin. 

 

 

These pins will also be available for both retail and wholesale 

bulk orders.  

If your office is interested in purchasing these at cost, please 

contact the Gift Shop as soon as possible so we can have an 

appropriate number of pins made to supply everyone. 
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